SVS This Week
Through Knowledge and Prayer, We Grow in Faith

Week of November 29, 2021

e

Saint Vincent de Paul
Cathollc Elel.- ment 00l |

Adnt Week 1 - Hope

Get to know the SVS Teachers & Staff

Since Covid protocols are in place, we would like our families and friends to get to know our staff. We will
feature a staff member each week.

School Christmas Programs
Prek - 1st - December 2nd @ 6:00 p.m.

2nd - 6th grades - December 9th @ 6:00 p.m.
*Students are to arrive by 5:30 p.m.




Tovs for Tots

Mr. Bruce and SVS are collecting donations for Tovs for Tots. Please consider donatina a new toy, for this wonderful program. December
9th is the last day to bring your donation.

Donations Needed

We are colleting the following items for the prison ministry:

¢ individually wrapped hard candy small bottles of shampoo, soap, body wash (The free stuff you get
from hotels)

e deodorant (It cannot be aerosol)

¢ white men's socks

(sponsored by our 6th grade students)

Breakfast with Santa
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Saturday, Dec. 4
7:30 am - 10:30 am

St. Vincent de Paul
Catholic School Cafeteria
4321 Espy Avenue

$6 includes breakfast

& Christmas activities
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Professional photographs with Santa available for sale from 7:30am-10:15am

$1 pony rid®*  Free Petting Zoo $1 Kissing Liama ooty
Additional info: Lisa Dufrene (228-493-1836 orjaamcrl‘),ofg@gmml com)




Faculty & Staff Christmas Blessings

Faculty & Staft
Christmas Blessings

We appreciate our wonderful faculty and staff here at SVS so much! To show our
appreciation, the PTO is collecting money for a Christmas Bonus to be given to all faculty
and staff.

We are asking you to consider donating to the Christmas Bonus in lieu of a Christmas gift.

CLICK FOR MORE INFORMATION

Knights of Columbus Poster Contest

The Knights of Columbus is hosting a poster contest for grades Kindergarten through 6th grade. The theme is Keep Christ in Christmas.
Entry forms are available in the office.

SVS Fleece Orders

The company we order the fleece jackets and sweatshirts from is having trouble with shipments causing
orders to be on backorder.

There is a possibility that small & extra small orders may not be able to be filled until Feb. We will update
you as soon as we know more information.

Please call the school office with any questions.

From Fr. Mike:
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Holy Family Catholic Church

invites you to take part in our upcoming

featuring international Catholic speaker
and author Jon Leonettil

Who is God and Why That Matters
Sunday, December 5th, 6:30 p.m. - 8:00

God’s Dream For Your Life
Monday, December 6th, 6:30 p.m. - 8:00

“One of the most inspiring parish missions
available in America today.”

“Engaging. entertaining. and hilarious!”

“One of the most compelling parish
missions we have ever axperienced.”

“I've never heard of the guy.”




